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Manuel Garraton, M.D.
r, -Progreso #2, Office 203>

'

Aguadilla Medical Building
Aguadilla, PR 00603 >

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC REPORT NO: 52-17659-02/89-01 ,

,

Thank you for your response of 3eptec:ber 29, 1989' to our Notice of Violation,,
'

issued on August 30, 1989, concerning activities conducted under NRC Licensa
,

No. 52-17659-02. We are currently evaluating your response in conjunction s

with the August 16, 1989, letter of Mr. Daniel Torres to you, a copy of which ;

was sent to us on August 24, 1989.

We will inform you'of the results of our evaluation in the near future.,

'UhiOINAL SIGNED
BY

W. E. CLINE

J. Philip Stc,hr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

bec: Document-Centrol Desk

.

'

|

:
,

t

)

,

e .' g

!'

RI? SS RII: SS S,

.,

.H udez / WClin
10/g/89 10g/89 10 9

j
-

- ,

'

891t030039 891024
REG 2 LIC30 \\z

-jb 52-17659-02 PDC<.-

f ,* c wI.

* = >
;. :. . - . . - - ,

_


